----- ISPCP conducts outreach activities at Regional Internet Registries Meetings

Starting  with the APNIC34 Conference in Phnom Penh, the ISPCP Constituency ran an initial outreach program to the RIR meetings listed below:

APNIC34 in Phnom Penh, Cambodia,  21-31 August, 2012
RIPE65 in Amsterdam, Netherlands, 24-28 September, 2012
ARIN30 in Dallas, Texas, USA, 24-26 October, 2012
LACNIC18 in Montevideo, Uruguay, 28 October - 1 November, 2012
AfriNIC17 in Khartoum, North Sudan, 26-30 November, 2012

RIR stands for Regional Internet Registry, which administers and distributes
IP addresses to ISPs, Connectivity Providers, and then all those who need IP adresses, in order to have access to the Internet through them, in it’s respective region.The main purpose of RIR meetings is to discuss IP address policy and technical developments, and the RIRs are represented in the ICANN structure through the Address Supporting Organization (ASO).  Besides the main purpose, ISPs and Connectivity Providers who get together in RIR meetings, are eligible to join the ISPCP Constituency.

The ISPCP has initiated this outreach initiative with the RIRs, in order to encourage members of the five RIRs to participate more directly in the activities encompassed by ICANN, particularly in light of the imminent launching of more than 1400 new Generic Top Level domains. This involvement can be easily achieved by joining the ISPCP Constituency.Involvement in the ISPCP will ensure ISPs who are members are kept aware of all developments at ICANN that impact their business, as well as providing them with an effective voice to reflect their requirements at an early stage of deliberation.

